
 

 
 
WE HAVE WINNERS - ​CONGRATULATIONS to Keaton Simpach (8th grade) and 
Shaw Simpson (3rd grade) who are the 2020-2021 West Valley School yearbook cover 
design winners.  Keaton’s awesome art will be displayed as the front cover of the 
yearbook and Shaw’s wonderfulness will wrap up the back cover.  Way to go guys!!  
 
HATS ON ​- Let's hear it for our West Valley student body and staff.  Our first “Hat Day” 
raised almost $600 for our family in need.  Above and Beyond - that’s how we roll!!  
 
KNOW OUR NUMBER - ​If you need to call the school, please use our main number, 
(406) 755-7239.  There are other lines that may have worked at one time but they are 
no longer available.  If you have tried calling the school and gotten a busy signal, you 
may be dialing one of the older numbers. 
 
NO CAN DO VALENTINES DAY - ​Parents please remember that students are ​not 
allowed​ to receive individualized deliveries at school.  This includes gifts, flowers, food 
and any other “special” items.  ​Store bought​ treats for a full class are the only 
exception.  This applies to all other days as well.  
ALSO - ​Students are not allowed to bring items from home for recess.  This includes 
gear, games, footballs, baseballs, soccer balls and basketballs.  Anything that a group 
of kiddos would want to share is not permitted.  
 
LET THE BOUNCING BEGIN -​ Kalispell Parks and Recreation is gearing up for our 
Little Dribblers youth basketball league (preK-2​nd​ grade) on Saturdays starting in March. 
The season runs from March 6th to April 10th. The early registration deadline is Friday, 
February 5th. Sign up by the early deadline to save $10 off the registration price!  For 
more information, see the registration form on our website: 



https://www.kalispell.com/DocumentCenter/View/3628/Little-Dribblers-Spring-2021-fillab
le?bidId= 
 
FANTASTIC FRESHMEN ​- Staff from Glacier High School will be meeting with our 8th 
graders, Thursday,  Feb. 11th, from 10:00-11:30 to talk about classes & other high 
school opportunities as our students prepare to register for their freshman year. This is 
for students only.  Parents, if you have any questions, please contact Crystal Thurman 
at ​cthurman@westvalleyschool.com  
 
NEXT IS FEBRUARY 10th -  ​Five scheduled school days were recently converted to 
teacher preparation days by the school board. Students will not attend school on these 
days. There will be a preparation day each month.  Please note the dates listed for the 
months to come, 3/10, 4/14, 5/12.   These dates will also be posted on our website. 
 
WARRIOR WEAR ​- Get ready to gear up, West Valley style!  Go to 
https://westvalley2020.itemorder.com​  This store will be open all year on the West 
Valley app.  Items are ready to pick up at Universal Athletics within 5-7 working days 
(usually).  
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